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Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park and World Heritage Site

1 message
Corina V. Lalaguna <cvlalaguna@treasury.gov.ph> Wed, Sep 7, 2022 at 8:53 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: Mary Grace Roselee Doctor <mgdoctor@treasury.gov.ph>, "Julie G. Pucan" <jgpucan@treasury.gov.ph>, "Jonathan E.
Mercado" <jemercado@treasury.gov.ph>
Dear Mam/Sir
Good day.
I am sending this email to coordinate regarding the request of DENR OSEC to transfer to DENR MIMAROPA the amount of
P58.3 M funding/compensation paid by the US Government for damages caused to Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park and World
Heritage Site.

| am trying to contact you at the telephone nos. posted on your website but the telephone does not ring.

May | respectfully request a telephone no. where we can reach you to discuss this concern? Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

Corvina . Lalagana

National Cash Accounting Division

Bureau of the Treasury

Tel./Fax. no.: (02) 8524-7032
8663-2287 loc. 2227

Mobile no.:  0927-998-5266

To God be alll the glory.
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